

Mr H Akhtar
Cab Safe Security Solutions Ltd
Unit 3 Cadec Trading Estate
Beakes Road
Bearwood
Somerset
B67 5RS

28 July 2009

Dear Mr Akhtar,

Brian Sandom Corporate Director Environment

Graham Uppington Head of STREETCARE

Our Ref: PW0106

Your Ref:

Reply To: Licensing

Direct Line: 01908 252860

Approval Of Milton Keynes Council

With reference to your correspondence regarding Security Shields for licensed vehicles, I would like to confirm that Milton Keynes Council would approve of this product, and welcome any way to ensure the protection of our licensed drivers.

Having looked at the specification of the shields, I am happy for Cab Safe to install the shields provided in the correspondence into Milton Keynes licensed vehicles.

If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Paul Warwick

Enforcement Officer

on behalf of Commercial Manager, STREETCARE